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May 2, 2025 
     
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE NAMING 
OF SCHOOLS AND FACILITIES 

 
A public hearing of the Paterson Board of Education will be held during the regular meeting 

on Wednesday, May 14, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will be conducted remotely from 

90 Delaware Avenue, Paterson, NJ, with members of the public and the Board of Education 

participating by teleconference. Members of the public who want to participate in the public 

hearing should register in advance by emailing public@paterson.k12.nj.us by no later than 

5:00 p.m. on May 14, 2025, stating their name, address, and the phone number they will be 

calling from. Registered commenters will receive an email containing call-in information and 

will need to dial into the meeting by phone at the start of the meeting. The meeting host will 

notify each caller when it is their turn to speak and will be offered the opportunity to make 

their three-minute comment.  

 

The public hearing is an opportunity for parents, community members, school employees, 

students, and school administrators to be heard and provide input in the naming and/or 

renaming of schools. The policy on Naming of Schools and Facilities is available for public 

review at http://www.paterson.k12.nj.us/board/Policies/7250.pdf. 

 
FORMAL ACTION WILL BE TAKEN.  
 

        Laurie W. Newell, PhD 
        Superintendent of Schools
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